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Thurston Community Players
A Neighborhood Tradition Since 1975

Join the Fun! Auditions are Nov 8th and 9th!

The Thurston play is an original, musical production written, produced, and performed by Thurston students, parents, staff, alumni, and neighbors that raises funds for the Thurston PTO. This year’s
production, “All That Glitters Is Not Gold,” will be held March 15-16 at Huron High School. Sign up now to volunteer or audition! Details below!

You are invited to join the fun this year! We are looking for Thurston and Clague students, family members, staff, and community members to help with acting, organizing, props, set building,
making costumes, and more!

How can students get involved?

Students grades Y5-12 can act in the play or help with set and prop production and backstage roles. For acting roles, students grades Y5-4 will be in a musical number while students grades 5-12
will have at least one line and may be in multiple scenes.

What is the time commitment for acting?

Starting after winter break through March 15 at Thurston Elementary:
« Student grades Y5-4: Once weekly rehearsals, usually on Mondays from 6-7 pm.
« Students grades 5-12 and adults: Rehearsals 1-2 a week, with rehearsals on Mondays or Wednesdays.
¢ Set and prop builders: Tuesdays from 6-8pm.

The week before the play there will be additional rehearsals.

How do I sign up?

« Register on the Thurston Community Players website. If you or your student would like to be involved in this year’s production as an actor or in another volunteer role, complete the
registration form on the Thurston Community Players website. On the form, you'll tell us what volunteer roles you or your student are interested in.

« Audition for a part in the play! If you or your student would like to act in the play, after you've registered, sign up for an audition slot here. Auditions will be held November 8-9 from 6-8:30 pm
at Thurston. Auditions are fun and low stress!

How do | learn more?

You can learn more on our website (https://www.thurstonplayers.org) or by reaching out to our production team via email ip.thurstonplayers@gmail.com.
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